
 
 
 
 
Qobuz to meet with English audio lovers at Sound & Vision 2014 
 
 
The UK’s largest Hi-Fi and Home Cinema event welcomes Qobuz from the 21st to 23rd February 
2014. 

 
 
Now in its 27th year, the UK’s most renowned trade show brings together the biggest brands in the 
industry. For this year’s event, organised by Audio-T in partnership with the magazine What Hi-Fi?, no 
less than 175 exhibitors have already registered. In addition, thousands of visitors will also be in 
attendance to discover the industry’s innovations for 2014.   
 
For the first time, Qobuz will be exhibiting alongside such prestigious brands as KEF, Bowers & 
Wilkins and NAIM.  
 
 
As a bonus, the French high-quality music streaming service will offer all visitors a Studio Masters (24-
bit, 96kHz) official album of the exhibition for download on its platform. This is a selection of 14 songs 
chosen by the music experts at Qobuz, to enrich the experience and listening pleasure for both music 
lovers and audiophiles alike.  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Qobuz being at the 2014 Sound & Vision Show is the logical next step since its Europe-wide launch 
last December, when the High-Quality streaming service became available in eight new European 
countries, including the United Kingdom and Ireland.  
 
Interestingly it is in these two countries that Qobuz has seen the fastest growing number of 
subscribers to its service. This enthusiasm is further reflected in the prevalence of HD subscriptions 
over Premium subscriptions at a rate far greater than that of other countries; testament, to the UK’s 
quick adoption of the “True CD Quality” music that distinguishes Qobuz from its competitors.  

 

 



           
 
 
 
Bristol will provide Qobuz with an ideal opportunity to present all of its services, both streaming and 
downloading, and demonstrate why it is better suited than other platforms to the modern audio 
landscape: from audio-connected “multiroom” wireless systems, to high-end speakers.  
 
 
To meet with Qobuz, come along for a meeting between 21st and 23rd February 2014 (from 10h – 
17h) at the Marriot City Centre Hotel, Bristol. For more information: http://bristolshow.co.uk/  
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About Qobuz: 
 
QOBUZ is the first and only Hi-Fi online music service that provides access to all labels (independents 
and majors) and all artists across all genres. 
 
QOBUZ offers unlimited music subscriptions in 16 bit/ 44.1 kHz "True CD Quality" download and 
streaming for the entire catalogue (more than 17 million titles) and offers a large selection of its 
catalogue in 24 bit / 192 kHz "Qobuz Studio Master" quality. 
 
QOBUZ also provides extensive information on catalogue releases including thousands of digital 
booklets and exclusive, high quality editorial content. These services are available through QOBUZ 
desktop applications for Windows and Mac OS and mobile iOS, Android and Windows 8. 
 
The purpose of Qobuz is to provide the best music service in the world, and currently there are a large 
number of releases and services offered exclusively by us and not our competitors. 

Access to the service is available in France, Germany, Great Britain, the Netherlands, Austria, 
Belgium, Switzerland, Ireland and Luxembourg. For more information, see the "Press" page 

Qobuz:   www.qobuz.com / us-en / page / space-press 
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